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I OPPOSE GIVING MORE POWER TO DOE THAT WOULD ONLY COST 

TAXPAYER MORE AND DO NOTHING TO SOLVE THE PROBLEM YOU HAVE 

CREATED. 

 

DOE seems to be a political spin off that answers to no one except the current 

political party in control. They should answer in part to the parents. This bill does not 

balance  or centralize for efficiency or quality safeguards but is a model of 

governance that aligns with socialist values of control, equity, and allows for the 

deterioration of standards. Our children deserve more. 


